
As a homeschooling parent and Child Psychiatrist, I am writing to alert you to a massive threat to every

child in our society and to ask for your help.

Comprehensive Sexuality Education (CSE) is vigorously pushed by national and international

organizations, including the World Health Organization (WHO), United Nations and UNESCO. Hard on the

heels of the UN’s March 8, 2023 report normalizing pedophilia as an acceptable sexual alternative, the

CSE explicitly emphasizes:

● Children are sexual from birth

● Teach young children lust and masturbation

● Sexual activity should begin as early as possible

● Every child should have a sexual partner

● Children should learn to use online pornography

● HIV positive children do not have to disclose their HIV status to their sexual partner

● Use of protection is at the discretion of the HIV positive child

● Children can consent to sex at any age

● Every part of the curriculum should include CSE

● Doctors are only guessing when they say a baby is a boy or a girl

● Gender is a personal choice and is fluid

● Children are transgender from birth

etc.

CSE tramples parental rights and rides rough shod over common decency and scientific accuracy.

CSE hyper-sexualizes children and overwhelms them with age-inappropriate stimulation, data and

concepts. The resulting sexual and sexualizing trauma stunts emotional and psychosexual growth and

development, replacing normal maturation with trauma-based hyper-sexualization.

No responsible educator or parent can countenance this destruction of parental rights and childhood

needs, educating out deep human compassion and love and replacing them with boundless, casual

hedonism. The stated intention is to reduce strong personal bonds and, hence, reproduction in these

children.

This destructive assault on our children is part of WHO's highly toxic social scheme for our future, as

articulated in Agenda 21, now called Agenda 2030.

In addition to being a parent and child development expert, I am also the Medical Director of the Natural

Solutions Foundation, a Health Freedom advocacy organization founded in 2004.

If the parents in your organization are eager to protect their children from the broken and brutal future

that WHO has laid out for them, it is imperative that they join the growing global movement to remove

nations fromWHO.

At https://PreventGenocide2030.org you will find tools to compel Congress to exit WHO immediately.

https://preventgenocide2030.org


Happily, withdrawing fromWHO requires only a letter from the Head of State. We must raise our voices

in a roar, compelling Congress to protect our nation from this reprehensible globalist organization.

Substantiating documents at https://PreventGenocide.org/ourchildren. I must warn you that these

documents contain graphic, offensive language and concepts. Feel free to reach out to me directly. I will

be happy to meet with you, supporting your community in protecting your children.

Yours in Health and Freedom,

https://preventgenocide.org/ourchildren

